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2025 High School Graduates

Jansen Hosman

Jordan Hosman

Jansen will be attending
George Stone Technical
College to pursue a
certificate in Computer
Systems.
His family has been
attending Hand Camp since
2011 or 2012.

Jordan will be attending
Johnson University to
continue playing baseball
and pursue a Business
degree.
His family has been
attending Hand Camp since
2011 or 2012.

Carolina Scogin
Graduated with honors and
will be attending University
of West Georgia to pursue a
degree in foreign language
and culture.
Carolina attended Hand
Camp for 4 years.
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Aubrey Spencer
Aubrey began attending camp in 2015 at eight years old. 
Aubrey has been dancing for eight years at the competitive
level and has competed at numerous competitions with her
team. 
She will be continuing her dance education next year at
Point Park University, working toward a BFA in dance with a
concentration in jazz.

Michael Haight
Michael plans to take
1 semester off for a
well-deserved break,
then attend York
Technical College
before transferring to
a four-year university
to complete a degree
in computer science. 
He has attended Hand
Camp for 7 years.

Maddie Sakalo
Maddie is excited to be attending

the University of Florida Honors

College and plans to major in

finance with a double major in

political science. 

Notable achievements - Made by

Maddie bracelet non-profit

company with all proceeds 

benefitting Hands to Love, Bright Futures Scholarship

recipient, Silver Knight General Scholarship nominee,

Academic Excellence Award recipient from Palmetto

Senior High School, AP Capstone Scholar of

Distinction, and Most Likely to Succeed superlative

winner.

CONGRATS
to all the 2025

graduates! 

We wish you the
best of luck on

your next
adventures!
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Survey Participant
Swag Bag Winners

Parent Winner:

Volunteer Winner:

Jan Bryant

Carson Heisel

Thank you all for taking the time to provide feedback! It helps
us make the Hand Camp experience better for campers,

families, and volunteers. 

OT Tip of the Month

Looking for a fun craft idea
this summer?

Check out this “Crayola
Menorah” created by Esther
O. It helps stabilize marker
caps and allows for better
grip on the marker itself. Not
to mention, it helps keep the
workspace organized!

Begin by locating a
sturdy
container/organizer for
the base. 
Mix Plaster of Paris using
disposable container and
spoon
Pour mixture into
container/organizer and
insert marker caps into
Plaster of Paris (should
be ¾ of the way covered)
Arrange in any way you
like!
Allow plaster to fully dry
before placing markers in
caps

Limb Kind Foundation
Saturday, January 24, 2026

Huntington, NY

Contact js@limbkind.org or 516-238-7818 for modeling opportunities 

https://estherodesign.com/crayola-menorah/
https://estherodesign.com/crayola-menorah/


Email info@handstolove.org with any questions!
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Hands To Love is a 501 (c)(3)
non-profit organization. We
strive to provide all H2L
events and activities at the
lowest possible cost to our
families. We rely on the
donations of generous
supporters like you in
providing services to upper
limb different youth and their
families.

Thank you for helping us make
a difference!

To give, click here 

How To Set Up A H2L Fundraiser
Navigate to handstolove.org  and click the “donate” tab located on the
top right of the home page 
Read more on how to support Hands To Love through fundraising! 
Click the blue button (on the right side of the screen) that says
“Fundraise for H2L” 
You will then be redirected to the Fundraiser Form to provide basic
information needed to set up the fundraiser 

Please note, all fundraising efforts must use our designated giving platform,
Donorbox, for collecting donations. Once the form is received and
approved, you will receive an email from Donorbox inviting you to create 
a H2L fundraising page. After your page is set up, you may share it via 
social media. If a donor prefers to contribute by check, it must be made
payable to Hands to Love and sent to H2L's PO Box, including the 
name of your fundraiser in the memo line.

Huge shoutout to Vika
Homer for hosting a

birthday fundraiser to
support H2L!

Share your summer
fun with us! DM us, tag
us on social media, or

email photos to
info@handstolove.org

https://www.handstolove.org/donate/
https://www.handstolove.org/
https://www.handstolove.org/

